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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB Representative 
Subject: Changes to instructions on liturgical works (6.30.1.5) 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks LC for this proposal. We agree with the proposal and the suggested changes 1 and 2. 
 
A suggestion for a rewording of the caption at RDA 6.30.1.5.2 (similar to RDA 6.30.1.2): “Works 
officially accepted as liturgical works”  
 

Beside our support for this proposal, we would like to comment on two aspects which are included 
in the old and in the new version: Generally we think that combining the liturgical work with a 
denominational body is often not possible or not useful, because we suppose that there are many 
liturgical works where an allocation to a specific corporate body is vague or ambiguous. 
Furthermore, in many cases it is not possible to make a difference between official (6.30.1.5.1) and 
unofficial liturgical works (6.30.1.5) or a lot of time is needed to make inquiries. We would be 
interested in JSC’s opinion and would welcome a discussion about this. 

 

 
	
  


